Letter from Cesar Chavez to Mike Miller. 1965

December 9, 1965

Mike Miller

Student Nonviolent Coordinating Committee
584 Page St.

San Francisco, California

Dear Mike:

A short note to convey my gratitude to you for the letter regarding your national staff’s
meeting and decisions. The help you have extended means a lot to us.

There is much weariness here but the spirit is good. The weather is just right for the
present operation (rain). Not too much pruning going on so that we are able to
concentrate on following trucks to the markets.

I don’t know what sort of communication you have with those who had a part in the staff
meeting of SNCC. I do want you to get the word to them that we are grateful for their

support.

Viva la causal

Cesar E. Chavez
General Director
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